
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Practice Closure 
 

August 27, 2024 
 

Dear Patients and Providers, 

 

The Centre for OASIS will be relocating to another province and the Vancouver location of the 
clinic will close on November 30, 2024. All available timeslots for appointments and surgery 
dates prior to practice closure have been filled. We kindly ask for patients who require ongoing 
care and do not currently have an appointment/surgical date to contact their family physician 
or another referring provider to request a new referral to another urogynecologist. Please 
request for medical records from the Centre for OASIS to be included in any subsequent 
referrals to other providers.  

 

Please find below a list of urogynecologists in the province of British Columbia: 

1. Dr. Roxana Geoffrion 
1125 Howe St, Vancouver, BC, V6Z 2K8  P: (604) 806-9835 F: (604) 806-9694 

2. Dr. Sarah Houlihan 
302-301 Columbia St E, New Westminster, BC, V3L 3W5  P: (604) 553-0719  F: (604) 553-0721 

3. Dr. Darren Lazare 
1201-13737 96 Ave, Surrey, BC, V3V 0C6  P: (604) 954-0248  F: (604) 498-5677 

4. Dr. You (Maria) Wu 
809 Sunset Street, Burnaby, BC, V5G 1T4  P: (604) 565-9447  F: (236) 259-1388 

5. Dr. Merry Gong 
203-301 Columbia St E, New Westminster, BC, V3L 3W5  P: (236) 453-2211  F: (604) 914-2211 

6. Dr. David Wilkie 
18-1517 W 57th Ave, Vancouver, BC, V6P 5A0  P: (604) 736-5404  F: (604) 736-5424 

7. Dr. Emily Sandwith 
9174 E Saanich Rd, North Saanich, BC, V8L 1H7  P: (250) 656-6023  F: (778) 600-2002 

 
 



For patients requiring ongoing general gynecology care and/or pessary maintenance, please 
refer to: 
 
1. Dr. Rosaria Rita Siervo Sassi 

4500 Oak St, Vancouver, BC, V6H 3N1  P: (604) 875-2424 F: (604) 683-1904 
 
We kindly ask that patients request all future results from investigations (ex. Bloodwork, 
ultrasounds, MRI, urodynamics, urinalysis, etc.) and any notes from future specialist 
appointments that patients have been referred to by Dr. Giroux (ex. Urology, colorectal 
surgery) to be reviewed with their family physician and/or another provider. Dr. Giroux’s office 
will not have access to the current electronic medical records in British Columbia as of 
November 30, 2024.  

 

The clinic’s current phone, fax, and online messaging system will be deactivated on November 
30, 2024. Providers may request a copy of medical records by contacting the office. If a patient 
wishes to receive a copy of medical records, please contact the office via phone or online 
messaging system. All patient-requested medical records will be sent through the online 
messaging system. Please note that there is a $50 administrative fee for patients requesting a 
copy of their medical records. Our office does not print and/or mail medical records.  

 

Contact information  
before November 30, 2024: 

Contact information  
after November 30, 2024: 

Dr. Maria Giroux 
Centre for OASIS 
Suite 250, 2184 W Broadway, 
Vancouver, BC, V6A 0H2 
P: (604) 682-5288  F: (604) 609-0538 
centreforoasis@gmail.com 
www.centreforoasis.com 

Dr. Maria Giroux 
Centre for OASIS 
Suite 405, 2631 28th Avenue,  
Regina, SK, S4S 6X3 
P: (306) 586-3120  F: (306) 586-3128 
centreforoasis@gmail.com 
www.centreforoasis.com 

 

I would like to thank you for the privilege of being a urogynecologist in this province and it has 
been an honour to provide care for patients with pelvic floor disorders. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office. Please note that the Centre 
for OASIS experiences a high volume of phone calls and messages, and we greatly appreciate 
your patience. 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
Maria Giroux 
BSc MD FRCSC  
Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery (FPMRS)  


